
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear North Plains Senior Center Friend, 
 
Please become a member of the North Plains Senior Center for 2024. Dues for one year are only $15 
and all money collected contributes to the support of the Senior Center. 
 
It is only through grants, various fundraisers and membership dues that the Senior Center can pay its 
monthly bills and provide the community with activities and services all of us can enjoy. 
 
If you have not been a member of the Senior Center before, please consider joining now. Your support 
of our beautiful Center and services is vital to its life and growth.  
 
To join or renew your membership, please make your payment at the front desk. All applications will be 
presented to the board for final approval. Thank you for your participation and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
North Plains Senior Center 
Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
[  ]   Please enroll me as a member of the North Plains Senior Center. Enclosed is my payment of $15 for the 

2024 year. 

Name: ______________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _______________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: _______________________________________ Phone: ___________________ 

Email address: ____________________________________ 

Birthdate: __________________________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to, North Plains Senior Center 

Please return this invoice with your payment to the Front Desk, Thank You. 

North Plains Senior Center 
31450 NW Commercial St, PO Box 147 

North Plains, OR 97133 


